. Department of Public Works
Infrastructure Services Division

March 20, 2003

. Honorable Marvin E. Pratt
Alderman, 1st Aldermanic District
Room 205, City Hall

Subject: 1ST ALD. DIST. — FILE #021596
INSTALL NO TRUCKS 3 TONS OR OVER ON
WEST ROHR AVENUE AT
NORTH 24TH STREET EASTBOUND

Dear A]dennan'Pratt'

Mariano A. Schifafacqua
Commissioner of Public Works

James P. Purko
Director of Operations

Jeffrey S. Polenske
City Engineer

This is in response to your request on behalf of locai resxdents to install the above-captioned

trafﬁc control restriction.

Our traffic engineering staff has 1nvest1gated this request and found that since this street is strictly
residential and trucks are using it as a short cut, we recommend that heavy trucks be prohibited. '

We w111 prepare the necessary leglslatlon for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that

you may support 1t to final passage.

JHL.d}

~¢: City Clerk (Pubhc Safety) 1/ .
Mr. Ito
Mr. Schwiesow

841 N. Broadway, Room 701, Milwaukee; Wisconsin 53202
Phone (414) 286-2400, FaX’(414) 286-5994, TDD-(414) 286-2025




. Clty .- Mariano A. Schifalacqua
\Y: 7 . : Commissioner of Public Works
James P. Purko

" Director of Operations

B {I ] I Department of Public Works N oleriske
al]kee Infrastructure Services Division g:yfg;Yn:r Polenske

March 18, 2003

Honorable Michael J. Murphy
Alderman 16th Aldermanic District
Room 205, City Hall

Subject: 16TH ALD. DIST. — FILE #021596
REMOVE MANDATORY TURN ON'
' WEST WASHINGTON BOULEVARD
AT NORTH 60TH STREET
WESTBOUND LEFT TURN

Dear Alderman Murphy;

As part of our on-going effort to verify ﬁeld traffic control sign installation with-

* ordinance records on file in the Legislative Reference Bureau, we have discovered that the signs
for the above-captioned traffic control restriction are not present in the field. We believe that the
restriction is no longer needed and recommend that the ordinance be repealed The change we
propose will only eorrect City ordinances and will not affect field signing, nor have any effect on -
your constituents.

Ven truly you

Jeffrey S. POlenske, P.E.
. City Engineer
JHIT: dle@ S
c: City Clerk (Public Safety)
Mr. Ito :
‘Mr. Schwiesow

841 N. Broadway, Room 701, Mllwaukee Wisconsin 53202 o
Phone (414) 286-2400, Fax (41 4) 286-5094, TDD (414) 286-2025



 (City
Alead

, CMA Y : 'Department of Public Works
WW&Ukee ‘ Infrgsatruet‘:lre géw!;oelsc Div(i’sion
* March 18, 2003

‘Honorable Willie L. Hines
Alderman, 17th Aldermanic District
Room 205, City Hall ”

“Subject: 17TH ALD. DIST. — FILE #021596 - .
‘ INSTALL 20 MILES PER HOUR
WHEN CHILDREN ARE PRESENT
ON WEST NORTH AVENUE FROM
NORTH 9TH STREET TO :
NORTH 11TH STREET

Dear Aldérman H1nes '

We é_re installing school speed limit signs to supplement the existing pentagon school

Mariano A. Schifalacqua
Commissicner of Public Works

James P. Purko

. Director of Operations

Jeffrey S. Polenske

City Enginesr

signs. We recommend posting 20 Miles Per Hour When Children Are Present on this roalh-way.

The necessary legislation will be prepared and subsequently heard at the April 3, 2003 Public

Safety Committee meeting.
Very truly yours,
S{Holenske, P.E.
ity Engineer
THL:dle P o ‘ |
¢: City Clerk (Public Safety) &
Mr. Ito C

- Mr. Schwiesow |

841 N. Broadway, Room 701, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202
Phone (414).286-2400, Fax (41 4) 286-5994, TDD (414) 286-2025




